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Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el 
servicio de atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a 
pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará 
disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.   

    
 

April 30, 2025 

 PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)

WHAT: Eisenhower Golf Course Clubhouse – Project #P570205
  
WHEN: Thursday, May 29, 2025 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Via ZOOM.US

Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/82126285177?pwd=GYpw9x4YnEVYndF7LafsG48djoiqA9.1
Passcode: pxK=3UpC
Or one-tap mobile: +13017158592,,82126285177#,,,,*36070482# US (Washington DC)
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 888 475 4499 US Toll Free
Webinar ID: 821 2628 5177
Passcode: 36070482

A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 29 via Zoom to 
discuss plans to build a new two-story, 18,484-square-foot clubhouse at Eisenhower Golf Course, 1576 
Generals Highway, Crownsville.

The clubhouse is currently in a double-wide trailer, which will be removed during construction. A new 
single-wide trailer will serve as a temporary clubhouse during the work, which is slated to begin this 
summer and be completed by fall 2026. 

The number of parking spaces will be reduced during construction, but the County will work with the 
contractor so as few spaces as possible are impacted. Ultimately, 30 spaces will be added as part of the 
project. Work will take place from 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. Monday through Friday.

Residents to the southeast of the lower parking lot may see tree clearing for expansion of the lot. There 
will also be construction noise and dump trucks entering and existing the golf course. No lane closures on 
Generals Highway are planned.
 
Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at 
pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland 
Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.


